From:

Marvin Verano <mverano2001@yahoo.com>

To:

<commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: Subject: Sunday, April 11, 2010 6:47 PM Comment Letter - OTC Policy

Apr 11, 2010

Chairman Charlie R. Hoppin 1001 I Street Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Chairman Hoppin,

Power plants using "once-through cooling" (OTC) should be a thing of the past. We need forward thinking technologies, not the same old environmentally damaging processes. Please stop the use of OTCs and help support coastal communities and local ecology.

Sincerely,

Marvin Verano 1417 Mission St San Francisco, CA 94103-2510

